
Long Buckby Infant School  

Weekly Newsletter 

Class Red Orange Yellow Green Blue Indigo  

Attendance  99.0% 98.1% 99.2% 99.2% 96.8% 100% 

Lates  1 1 0 0 1 0 

Minutes Late  20 15 0 0 10 0 

Last weeks school attendance -  98.7% 

Our table below shows how many minutes of 
lesson time has been missed due to lateness 
last week.  The start of the day is so important 
for our children. Congratulations to Indigo Class 
for winning Ollie the Attendance Lion for the 
week beginning  29th October 2018. 

 

Annual Attendance Target - 95%

Current annual attendance :- 

96.8% 

Red  
Lupin Simpson for being such a kind girl who is always helping other children. 

Orange 
Hattie Bailey for being so kind to others and treating everyone and everything 

with respect. 

Yellow 
Daisy Thresher for always being so kind and caring and for trying  her best with 

everything. 

Green  
Preston Bannon for being great at telling the time in maths. 

Blue 
Isaac Hicklin for developing such a positive attitude towards his work, especially 

in maths. 

Headteacherôs Award 

9th November 2018 -   Issue 8 



Individual Photographs 

We will be having individual pupil photographs  
taken on Wednesday 14th November.  
If you would like to have pictures taken of your 
child/children in school with younger/ older siblings 
not in this school, please  arrive  at 8.30 am before 
the school day begins. 

 

Dolce - Live Kitchen 

Please note that on the Live Kitchen website the 
date of Monday 17th December is showing that on 
that day the school is closed.  We are NOT closed, 
we have blocked this day out for our school  
Christmas party. Details of the party to follow. 

 

Donôt forget to get your Bingo 

Tickets from the school office. 

Year 1 Classes Assembly 

Tuesday 13th November 

2.30 pm 

We would like to invite Parents/

Carers of our Year 1 classes to 

watch their assembly.  The children 

will be showcasing the work that 

they have been working hard on  

over Term 1 and this term.  

Please come along and join us. 

Scholastic 

Last Friday we sent home the new 

edition of Scholastic.  Please can 

any orders being made through 

school be returned to the school 

office by Friday 16th November. 



 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 
 In Flanders fields the poppies blow 
Between the crosses, row on row, 

    That mark our place; and in the sky 
    The larks, still bravely singing, fly 
Scarce heard amid the guns below. 

  
We are the Dead. Short days ago 

We lived, felt dawn, saw sunset glow, 
    Loved and were loved, and now we lie, 

        In Flanders fields. 
  

Take up our quarrel with the foe: 
To you from failing hands we throw 

    The torch; be yours to hold it high. 
    If  ye break faith with us who die 

We shall not sleep, though poppies grow 
        In Flanders fields 

                                                             JOHN MCCRAE 



Diary Dates 2018/2019 

Mrs Sarah Dugdale - Headteacher     

Telephone: 01327 842637     

School Website: 
www.longbuckbyinfantschool.org.uk  

Friends:   Facebook: Friends of Long 
Buckby Infant School                                   

Term 2 

Monday 12th November 

Parents Information evening - 

phonics  

Tuesday 13th November 

2.30pm Year 1 classes assembly 

Wednesday 14th November 

Individual photographs 

Friday 16th November 

Children in Need - Spotacular! 

Friends - Bingo Night 

Friday 23rd November 

Mufti Day - Secret Parent Gifts  

Donation 

Friday 30th November 

Christmas Decoration Day 

Saturday 1st December  

Friends - Afternoon with Santa 

Friday 7th & Monday 10th  

December 

Christmas Production afternoon & 

evening 

Thursday 13th December 

Theatre Visit 

Friday 14th December 

Dolce Christmas Lunch 

Caf® & Carols 

Monday 17th December 

Church Service 

Christmas Party 

Tuesday 18th December 

School closes at 3.15pm 

Wednesday 19th December 

Teacher training day 

Term 3 

Thursday 3rd January 

8.50 am School Opens 

Monday 14th January 

Yr 2 Assessment Evening 

Tuesday 29th January 

Friends Bedtime Story 

3.15 - 5.00pm 

Scholastic Book fair  

(29th - 4thFebruary) 

Friday 15th February 

Friends Valentine Disco  

2.15 - 3.15pm 

School closes at 3.15 pm 

Phonics Evening 

We are holding a parent phonics  

information evening on Monday 12th 

November starting at 6pm in the school 

hall.  

This evening is aimed at Reception 

and Year 1 parents to see how phonics 

is taught within our school and the  

expectations of what our children need 

to know by the time they take their 

phonics test in Year 1. 

We look forward to welcoming you and 

helping you to support your child at 

home. 



 



                    

Just a little help with a busy month !

December 2018 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun 

    30th Nov 

Christmas 

Decoration 

day 

1 

Afternoon 

With  

Santa 

2 

3 4 5 

Last choir club 

 session 

Last gardening        

 club session 

NO CRAFT CLUB 

 

6 

Dress Rehearsal 

Last colouring 

 club session 

Last multiskills 

 club session 

7 

Production 

2pm & 6pm 

8 9 

10 

Production 

2pm & 6pm 

11 12 13 

Theatre Visit pm 

14   

Dolce  

Christmas 

Lunch 

 

Café & Carols 

2.15 pm 

15 

 

16 

17  

Church Service 

 

Christmas Party 

(details to 

follow) 

18 

School  

Closes 

19 

Teacher  

Training Day 

20 21 22 23 

24 25 26 27 28 29 30 

31       



bŜȄǘ ΨCǊƛŜƴŘǎΩ ŜǾŜƴǘΥ 



  Long Buckby Preschool Co-op Community Fund. 

Long Buckby Preschool has been chosen by the Co-op for it's latest round of 
the community fund. This started at the end of October and lasts for the whole 
year. We would love for you to make us your selection for your Co-op points. 
 
Long Buckby Preschool are a registered charity and a non profit making  
setting providing childcare for children aged 2-4 years in the local community. 
We aim to provide good quality childcare for all children whatever their  
background or educational needs. We promote a diverse range of learning and 
development activities offering our children a good variety enabling them to be 
ready for their next step to school. Our Preschool is lead by a voluntary parent 
committee who oversee the running of our setting and raise additional money 
to enhance the environment and experience of our children. The last major 
project was to provide a canopy to cover the outside area to allow our children 
to make the most of our outdoor space. 
 
The next project we are planning is to update and enhance our facilities,  
including an all-weather surface and play equipment for our outdoor learning 
area. Outdoor learning is beneficial to all our children and allows us to  
introduce letters and numbers in a fun creative way. The all weather surface 
would mean in the winter months the children would not be restricted to a 
small dry area under the canopy. They can then make more use of the equip-
ment such as balance bikes all year round. 
 
We look forward to receiving your support. 
 



{ƛƎƴ ǳǇ ŦƻǊ ŀ Ŏƻ-ƻǇ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ŎŀǊŘ 

[ƻƎ ƻƴ ǘƻ ƘǧǇǎΥκκǿǿǿΦŎƻƻǇΦŎƻΦǳƪκ 

wŜƎƛǎǘŜǊ ȅƻǳǊ ŎŀǊŘ ƻƴ-ƭƛƴŜ 

/ǊŜŀǘŜ ŀƴ ŀŎŎƻǳƴǘ 

[ƻƻƪ ŦƻǊ  ŀ ƭƻŎŀƭ ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘ 

/ƻƳŜ ŀƴŘ ǎŜŜ ǘƘŜ ƻǳǘǎƛŘŜ ŀǊŜŀΗ 

/ƭƛŎƪ ΨōŀŎƪ ǘƘƛǎ ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘΩ 

9ǾŜǊȅ ǝƳŜ ȅƻǳ ǎƘƻǇΣ ƘŀƴŘ ƻǾŜǊ ȅƻǳǊ ŎŀǊŘ 

м҈ ƻŦ ȅƻǳǊ ǎƘƻǇǇƛƴƎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŘƻƴŀǘŜŘ 

/ƘŜŎƪ Ƙƻǿ ƳǳŎƘ ǘƘŜ ŎƘŀǊƛǘȅ Ƙŀǎ ǊŀƛǎŜŘ 

/ƘƻƻǎŜ [ƻƴƎ .ǳŎƪōȅ tǊŜ-{ŎƘƻƻƭ 


